[bookmark: _GoBack]The school’s Parents’ Association is open to all parents of students in De La Salle College. Its role is to promote the interests of all students in our school in cooperation with the Board of Management, principal, teachers and students. The parents’ representatives on the Board of Management are chosen through the Parents’ Association. The Annual General Meeting is held in the first eight weeks of term and all parents are invited to attend and join the Association. The Parents’ Association meets regularly throughout the year and either the Principal or the Deputy Principal attend.

